
 

Dear Falcon Cove Families and Athletes, 

It is with great excitement and enthusiasm that I welcome you to Falcon Cove Middle School! 
As your Athletic Director, I am thrilled to support and guide our student-athletes toward 
excellence both on and off the field. We are proud to offer a variety of sports that will help foster 
teamwork, sportsmanship, and personal growth. 

At Falcon Cove, we believe that athletics play a vital role in developing leadership, discipline, 
and resilience. Our goal is to create a positive, inclusive, and competitive environment where 
every student has the opportunity to grow, improve, and enjoy the process. Whether your child is 
new to sports or a seasoned competitor, we are committed to providing the resources and support 
they need to succeed 

We have exciting opportunities ahead, from tryouts and practices to games and tournaments. I 
encourage all students to get involved, challenge themselves, and most importantly, have fun! 
Our talented coaches and staff are dedicated to helping each athlete achieve their personal best. 

As always, we are grateful for the continued support of our parents, guardians, and community 
members. Your involvement in our programs—whether through volunteering, cheering on the 
sidelines, or offering encouragement—makes all the difference. 

We look forward to a wonderful year of growth, competition, and school spirit. Please do not 
hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need more information. Let’s make this year 
one to remember! 

Go Falcons! 

 

Sincerely, 

Richard Keery 

Athletic Director 

Falcon Cove Middle School 

 


